
 

  
  

  
 

Streamlined login experience 
begins at Corewell Health East  

 
 

 

On May 7 at 12:30 a.m., Corewell Health East user 
accounts will transition to authenticate on the 

Corewell Health domain. 
 

Who will be impacted? 
All Corewell Health East team members  
 
How to prepare:  

 

Password Synchronization: Ensure your password has been recovered to 
synchronize across the system to prevent login disruptions. Follow the steps 
on the password recovery flyer.  

 

Workstation Preparation: Power on your workstation before departing on 
Monday, May 6. This will facilitate the delivery of the update package to your 
workstation.  

 

Reboot Required Prompt: Be prepared for a brief interruption (5-15 minutes) 
for a required reboot to migrate your profile. Your device will reboot 
automatically if there is no response to the prompt within 15 minutes.  

 

Prompt Instructions: Review the reboot required instructions and follow the 
prompt sequence outlined when prompted. 

 
 

What can I do now?  
1. Share this flyer to help spread awareness 

throughout Corewell Health East.  
2. Learn more by visiting East: Streamlined 

login experience begins on May 7 and 
check back often for the latest information. 
Scan the QR code to access on the go. 

https://spectrumhealth.sharepoint.com/sites/ForMichiganByMichigan/SitePages/East--Streamlined.aspx
https://spectrumhealth.sharepoint.com/sites/ForMichiganByMichigan/SitePages/East--Streamlined.aspx

